
 
_____________________________________________ 

From: Archibald, Ralph ENV:EX  
Sent: Friday, January 16, 2009 12:18 PM 

To: Riddell, David A EAO:EX 
Subject: EA certificate extension request for Jumbo Glacier Resourt project 

 
 
Ministry of Environment does not believe that there has been any material and specific changes in 
circumstances since the original EA review that could impact the conclusions reached in the EA 
certificate. 

 
 

David "Archie"  Riddell  
Project Assessment Director - Environmental Assessment Office   

ph: 250-952-6507  cell: 250-889-9242  fax: 250-387-2208 - www.eao.gov.bc.ca   
Please consider the environment before printing this email 
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